
Hwy 371 Study

About the Project
MnDOT is reconstructing Hwy 371 between County Rd 40 and 
County Rd 5 in Hackensack in the next few years. This project 
will improve pavement conditions and increase safety for all 
users of Hwy 371. It also includes a possible redesign of the 
Hwy 371 and County Rd 5 intersection.

Contact:
Nancy Graham, Project Manager
nancy.graham@state.mn.us       218-214-3532

Learn More:
@mndotnorthwest
facebook.com/groups/mndotnorthwest

Visit the project website to sign up for the 
mailing list, receive updates, and learn 

about opportunities to get involved.  
Help shape the vision for the corridor!

mndot.gov/d2/projects/hwy371-hackensack
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